
 

 

Unfortunately, today we have learned of a new positive case of COVID-19 in a team member, which 
affects the assisted living neighborhood. This particular team member has no direct interaction for 
any residents. Since all residents are vaccinated, the risk of transmission is very low.  

After consulting with the Department of Health, we have learned there is not much that needs to be 
changed due to this positive case. We will continue indoor visitation, communal activities and dining. 
The only change needed is that all residents and team members will be tested for the virus for the 
next two weeks. If we have no more positive results as of September 27, we will clear this outbreak.  

We know this is a disappointing set back, however, with cases still rising throughout the country, we 
expect we will have periodic cases. Our hope is they remain isolated incidents rather than a larger 
outbreak.  

I am grateful for your continued support.  

All COVID-19 updates may be found online at https://www.thevillageataugsburg.org/covid-19-
updates/.  
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